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世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R A T I O N  S C H O O L  L IM IT E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                           13th January, 2022 

 “Arrangements of Second Dose of 2021/22 Seasonal Influenza Vaccine  

School Outreach (Free)” 

  The application process for the “2021/22 Seasonal Influenza Vaccination School Outreach 

(Free)” Program of this year has begun. The Department of Health Outreach Vaccination Team has 

administered the first dose of inactivated seasonal influenza vaccine (injectable) to  your children 

on 25th November, 2021.  

As  your children has not received seasonal influenza vaccine at age 9 or below, the 

Department of Health Outreach Vaccination Team was scheduled to administer the second dose of 

inactivated seasonal influenza vaccine to your children at school on Friday, 21st January, 2022. 

However, due to the severe situation of the epidemic, the SAR government requires schools to 

switch to online classes starting 14th January, 2022. Therefore, the Department of Health Outreach 

Vaccination Team has cancelled the school service. Parents need to call “Health & Treasure 

International Company Limited” to make an appointment and bring their children to the relevant 

clinics for influenza vaccination in person. 

Appointment Details for “Second Dose of 2021/22 Seasonal Influenza Vaccine School 

Outreach (Free)”:  

Appointment Phone Number:       3428 2328, WhatsApp: 6811 2688 

MongKok Clinic: True Health Medical Centre 

Address: 1103, 168 Sai Yeung Choi Street 

South, MongKok, Opposite to MTR 

Station Exit B, enter the lift in the 

lobby next to Sasa cosmetic store  

Sheung Shui Clinic: True Health Medical Centre 

Address: Room 904, Sheung Shui Spot, Sheung 

Shui 

 

Remarks: 

1. If you have received the COVID Vaccine within 14 days prior to the seasonal influenza 

vaccination, you are not eligible to receive the seasonal influenza vaccine. 

2. If you have questions about receiving the second dose of inactivated seasonal influenza vaccine, 

you may contact Ms. Chan Hoi Ling at:  

a.  School email: office@ltyschool.edu.hk 

b.  School phone number: 2404 5333 

 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal         
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